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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2016 2:15 PM
To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan
Subject: FW: Orr Block
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From: Adriane Kuller [mailto:kullerad@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2016 7:12 PM 
To: David A. Olson 
Subject: Orr Block 

Please do not allow the development of a 5 story building in 
Newtonville.  It will no longer look like Newtonville.  The traffic will be 
congested and slow.  There will not be adequate parking spaces. We do 
not need this type of development in NewtonVILLE.   Let's keep it a 
village.

Adriane  Kuller

179-16


